
  

 

ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

AMENDED TRADING HALT REQUEST  

 

GOLD COAST, 28 March 2018: Billabong International Limited (ASX:BBG) 

(Company) notes the reference to an investigation by the Company into trading levels 

included in the trading halt request lodged today. The Company advises that this 

reference was included in error. The trading halt does not relate to trading levels and 

relates only to the Scheme of Arrangement to be voted on by Billabong’s shareholders 

today.  
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